
   

 DISTRICT ENROLLMENT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE (DEMC) 
 Recommendation 2017-01 

 
 

 Date: 09/01/2016 

To: Chancellor’s Cabinet 

From: Jose Torres, District Enrollment Management Committee Chair 

Subject: DEMC Recommendation 2017-01, Elimination of Drop for Non-Payment Policy 
 
 

At its meeting on 09/01/2016, the District Enrollment Management Committee voted to 
recommend that, effective spring of 2017, SBCCD suspend the practice of dropping a student 
for nonpayment.   

To deter nonpayment, disciplinary measures should be established that result in placing a hold 
on student grades, and blocking his or her ability to register for future terms.   

 


